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Dear CPAAA Members, 
 

At our August 8th meeting, we will talk about a few of our recent CPAAA events:   
The JB Blast, Precinct BBQ’s, and the Christ Memorial BBQ Fundraiser.   

You will also meet our new Captain of the 4th precinct, Captain Brian Schellman. 
 

And, just when you have been up to your ears in political elections… 
CPAAA will be taking names for positions on  our Board who have expiring terms. 

 

Come early and enjoy some refreshments while saying hello  
to the Officers and your fellow members. 

 

     Larry McDaniel 
President of the CPAAA South Chapter 

NEXT MEETING - AUGUST 8, 2024 
 
 

Grace Union Church, 3900 Union Road, St. Louis, MO 63125 
 

Our CPAAA General Meeting will start at 7:00 p.m.  
Refreshments & Social Time will start at 6:30 p.m. 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone! 
 

Please join us as we recognize and honor the  
Officers of the Quarter for the 3rd Quarter of 2024 

They will be receiving a plaque and a monetary gift. 
 

 3rd Precinct (Affton Southwest)   4th Precinct (South County) 
 

         Officer Keith Venuto                 Officer Andrew Topolski  

 
 

Save The Date 
 

Thursday, December 5, 2024 
 

Andre's South ~ 4254 Telegraph Road 
Cash Bar 6:30 p.m.   Dinner 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

 More information coming soon! 



 
  

  

Hello CPAAA, 
 

    Hope everyone is doing well!   I am excited to announce an 
important leadership change within the 4th Precinct.  Captain 
Schneider has been promoted to the rank of Lieutenant 
Colonel, and we are welcoming Captain Brian Schellman as 
our new Commander.  
 

    Colonel Schneider’s dedication, service, and leadership has 
been significant in the success of the 4th Precinct.  His vision 
for the Precinct has resulted in an overall reduction in crime 
and his focus on community engagement strengthened our 
relationship with South County residents and businesses.  
 

    I know personally from these past two years as a NPO and 
CPAAA liaison, Colonel Schneider is truly valued and appreci-
ates every member of the CPAAA for their support of the 3rd 
and 4th Precincts, and entire St. Louis County Police Dept.  
 

    Colonel Schneider will bring his expertise to a broader 
range of responsibilities, overseeing the entire Division of 
Patrol, which includes all Precincts and contract municipali-
ties.   We are extremely proud of his achievements and wish 
him continued success in his new role.  
 

    With Colonel Schneider’s promotion, we are excited to 
welcome Captain Schellman to our Precinct.  He joined the 
Department in 2003.  He previously served in the South 
County Precinct, the Affton-Southwest Precinct, the Criminal 
Intelligence Unit, the Public Information Office, the Tactical 
Operations Unit, Central County Precinct and the Bureau of 
Research and Analysis.  
 

     Captain Schellman earned a Bachelor’s Degree in  
Communications from Fontbonne University.   Captain 
Schellman is eager to get to know the Officers in the 4th  
Precinct, as well as the community leaders, organizations 
and business leaders.  He is looking forward to working with 
the CPAAA and is excited to meet all the members.  
 

     Having known Captain Schellman for several years, I can 
say with confidence he is very well respected throughout the 
department and understands the  importance of community 
engagements and maintaining those community business 
relationships.  South County residents are extremely lucky to 
have another strong Commander to lead the 4th Precinct.  
   

                                 Officer Daniel Rehagen 
              and the Officers of the South County Precinct 
 
 

Hello from the Affton Southwest Precinct, 
 

    First, we want to thank you all for your continued  
support. Our officers assigned to both the Affton South-
west and South County Precincts are very lucky to have a 
passionate and dedicated organization that just wants to 
support our Officers!   You do this in so many ways, and 
our Officers appreciate you with your time and efforts.  

    Affton Southwest Officers really want to thank you for 
hosting the BBQ for them on Wednesday, June 19, 2024.   
We want to thank those that volunteered the whole day 
to cook for both the day shift and night shifts, along with 
the donated sides and treats that were provided.  
Please realize that these types of events help build up our 
Officer’s morale, knowing there are citizens out there that 
do appreciate their hard work. 

    We also hosted “CPAAA Night at the Precinct” on  
June 10, 2024.  Over 45 members of CPAAA showed up 
and were able to tour our new Precinct building that we 
are very proud of.  I enjoyed walking through with the 
members and answering questions. We snapped a quick 
photo in front of the station: 

     We are excited to announce we will be hosting the  
upcoming Citizens Police Academy at the new Affton 
Southwest Precinct.  The Academy will be hosted on  
Tuesday nights, starting September 24, and going every 
Tuesday in October, ending October 29, 2024. Please 
spread the word and let’s fill up our Community Room 
with some new faces! 

     Remember to stay safe, hydrated during these hot 
days, and do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you so 
much for your continued support! 
 

                           Lieutenant Shawn McGuire 
      and the Officers of the Affton/Southwest Precinct Lt. Col. Schneider Promotion  Captain Brian Schellman 



 

  
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

CITIZENS POLICE 
ACADEMY  

 

New Classes Starting! 
 
 

 

September 24th ~ October 29th 

Tuesday Evenings 
 
 

Hosted By: 
Affton Southwest Precinct 

11500 Gravois Road 
 

To register, please contact  
PO Cecilia Young  

at CYoung2@stlouiscountymo.gov 

www.cpaaasouth.com      
Our website gives you up-to-date information regarding the 

dates of our upcoming events and volunteer  
opportunities.  As we are apprised of events and the need for 

Volunteers, we will send an e-blast as well as post the  
information on the website. You can also see newsletters, 

minutes, photos & other CPAAA information.  Also, be sure to 
check out each precinct’s Facebook page!    

Thank you, Jim Fesler, for taking care of our CPAAA website! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

If you are volunteering to work at an event,  
please contact our volunteer coordinator. 

 

Karen Hernandez ~ 314-925-8866  
 
 

Karen will return phone calls and emails in  
the order which she received them. 

 
 

                    CPAAA MERCHANDISE 
 

If you would like to order  
CPAAA Merchandise, we have a new  
local vendor, Dot the I Embroidery. 

 

Please visit our website  
for more information. 

www.cpaaasouth.com 
 

(click on MORE and select MERCHANDISE)  
to download order form and instructions.   

 

18th Annual  
Dave Mungenast Sr.  

 

Bike & Badge Ride 
 

Sunday, September 29th
 

 

Ride Registration is Open! 
www.mungenastmotorsports.com/bike-and-badge-ride 

 

CPAAA Volunteer opportunities available soon! 

Please spread the word  
and help fill up the new Community 
Room and welcome some new faces! 

THANK YOU 
 to our  

dedicated 
Volunteers!  

 
It was a 

BLAST! 

mailto:CYoung2@stlouiscountymo.gov


 

 

Hats off to our Master BBQ Team and our  
wonderful Volunteers and bakers as we provided 

food and desserts for the 3rd & 4th Precincts.    
 

The Officers and Staff at the Precincts really  
enjoyed the food and appreciate all the support. 

These types of events 
 help build up our Officer’s 

morale, knowing there  
are citizens out there  

that do appreciate  
their hard work! 

CPAAA was the 
chosen recipient of 
the proceeds from 

the Men’s Club 
BBQ on July 20th.  

  

THANK YOU to all 
of our Volunteers!! 


